
      RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY- SARJAPUR 

 

CIRCULAR NO. 003/ RIAS/ 2024-25                                                           DATE: 24/04/24 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

Kindly find the attached Holiday Homework. We would like to encourage our students to 
dive into our captivating holiday homework assignments. The homework is intended to make 
this vacation both enriching and exciting for the students. The students should submit the 
completed homework booklet on the first day of school, 3rd June. 
 
We wish all the students a fun-filled and enjoyable holidays. 
 
Regards, 
Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 


